
 

 

 Friday 29th April 2022 

Dear Respected Parents/Guardians, Assalamu alaikum (Peace be with you), 

 
RE: Eid celebration/ non-uniform day   
 
We would like to say ‘Ramadhan Mubarak’ to you and your family. I hope you and your family are 
having a wonderful month of Ramadhan, full of spirituality, gratitude, and contentment.  May the 
Almighty give us the opportunity to make the most of the Holy Month, Ameen.  
 
Please note, for Eid Celebrations, school will be closed from Monday 2nd May (Bank Holiday) to 
Wednesday 4th May and will reopen on Thursday 5th May at 8am.  
 
We are writing to inform you that on Friday 6th May 2022 we will be celebrating Eid-Ul-Fitr with our 
pupils in school. Insha-Allah (God Willing) the pupils will have a fun day with loads to enjoy. 
 
The timetable for Friday 6th May 2022 will change to accommodate the Eid celebration at the school. 
Pupils will still have lessons 1 and 2 as normal. They will be given an extended Surah-Kahf slot to 
enjoy a form party with food and a quiz. Winners of the Ramadhaan Form notice board competition 
will be given free ice cream on the day.  
 
We will have a non-uniform day themed ‘Eid wear’ on Friday 6th May 2022. We are advising that the 
clothing should be modest, with no makeup, jewelleries, heels etc with a £2 contribution for our Trust 
Charity-Shine. 
 
We will be providing free drinks, samosas, pizza, and cookies to all pupils. There will be an Ice-Cream 
van on site for pupils to purchase therefore pupils will need to bring extra change to buy an Ice Cream 
at the end of the school day. 
 
We will revert to our original school timetable from Thursday 5th May 2022. Pick up time will now 
resort to the original time of 3:05pm.  
 
We hope that you and your family will have a wonderful end to Ramadhan and a joyful Eid full of 
happiness, enjoyment, love, and unity. At the same time, let us not forget the hundreds and 
thousands of Muslims who might not have the same enjoyment as we will. May Allah grant them 
ease and happiness. Ameen 
 
Thank you very much to everyone for all the support and commitment you have shown throughout 

the year.  

TaqabbalAllahu Minna wa Minkum (May God accept it from us and from you).  

Yours Faithfully, 

 
Javed Kachhalia  

Faith and Character Education Lead  


